
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Skagit County Hearing Examiner will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, May 27, 2015 in the Board of County Commissioners Hearing Room, 1800 
Continental Place, Mount Vernon, Washington, at 9:00 a.m. or soon thereafter, for the purpose 
of determining the following: 

A. Special Use permit application #PL14-0499 submitted by Loran Brokaw, on behalf of 
Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) and C.K. Eidem on behalf of 
Ducks Unlimited, for the “Samish Wildlife Unit Enhancement” project.  The project 
proposal will improve the drainage system at the Samish Unit allowing WDFW to 
effectively manage water on the 409 acre site for wildlife and agricultural purposes.  The 
proposed project is located within the Agricultural Natural Resource Lands (Ag-NRL) 
zoning/comprehensive plan designated area.  The proposed project is located at 12296 
Samish Island Road, at the Samish Unit of the Skagit Wildlife Area, on 409 acres of 
agricultural land along Samish Island Road, Bow, within a portion of Sections 1, 6, 7, and 
12 Township 35 North, Ranges 2 and 3 East, within unincorporated Skagit County, 
WA.  Staff Contact:  Brandon Black, Senior Planner-Team Supervisor. 
 

B. Appeal PL15-0088 filed March 4, 2015 by Tim Rognaldson, of Enforcement Action 
#CE14-0119 Administrative Order to Pay Civil Penalties regarding violations of SCC 14.44 
for failure to correct the violation and for failure to pay civil penalties specified in the 
Administrative Order to Abate. Property is located at 15169 N. Dewey Beach Drive, 
Anacortes, WA; parcel P65095.  Staff Contact:  Sandra Perkins, Code Compliance Officer. 
 
 

Your views for or against the requests are invited either by attendance, representation or 
letter.  Comments and/or facsimiles must be received by Planning and Development Services 
no later than 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, May 26, 2015 or be presented at the public hearing.  E-mail 
comments may be submitted with the PDS website under the current legal notices tab or to the 
Office of the Hearing Examiner.  

 


